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Foster Fuels sends more than 150 trucks
to support Hurricane Matthew relief
mission
Foster Fuels’ Mission Critical Division has deployed approximately 125 individuals and
dispatched more than 150 fuel trucks to provide support to United States government,
power utilities, hospitals, data centers, television stations, and other mission critical
facilities.

According to a company release, Foster Fuels has partnered with the Federal Emergency
Management Agency (FEMA) to provide relief in disaster-hit areas such as Florida, Georgia, South
Carolina, and North Carolina. Nearly two weeks after the category 4 hurricane, devastation is still
prevalent with many areas in North Carolina heavily flooded up to this day.

The Campbell County, Virginia-based fuel distribution company has also supplied propane for
American Red Cross’ cooking stations, diesel fuel for generators as well as water delivery and
manpower working round the clock to help thousands of people and communities rebuild.

“Foster Fuels has been diligently trying to get help to Lumberton and it’s on the way! Fuel and water
trucks are enroute. Thank you so much Foster! Its selfless people like you that help rebuild after
disasters,” a commenter on Facebook said about Foster Fuels’ relief efforts.
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